
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

September 27, 2021 
 

 
 
TOPIC:         Resolution of Appreciation for Employees Who are Retiring 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District adopt the 
attached resolutions of appreciation for the services rendered by: 
 

Sandra Anselm 
Janet Forbes 
Rene Gentile 

Judith Glatfelter 
Misty Hoyer 

Melissa Wegener 
 

 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
None 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Anthony Abbate, Director of Personnel & District Services 
Jennifer Keatts, Director of Human Resources 
 
 
EXHIBIT: 
 
Attached resolutions 
  


